Hundreds Turn Out for Holiday Favorite

Organizers say this year’s annual Mount Airy Museum of Regional History Holiday Open House
was one for the record books.

The museum hosted the 15th annual Holiday Open House Saturday, and organizer Matt
Edwards said a bumper crowd turned out for the event.

“I was tremendously pleased with the turnout this year,” he said. “As with any event that is open
to the public, you never know what you’re going to get, but we had a great turnout.”

Edwards said more than 350 people came out to munch on holiday favorites, listen to a wide
variety of music and get their photo made with Saint Nick.

“We had several musical performances throughout the day, including an impromptu jam session
with local musicians in the morning,” he said.

Read more: Mount Airy News - Hundreds turn out for holiday favorite
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